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INFLUENCE. EDUCATE.

July 22, 2020
Dear NHA Member,

We hope this letter finds you, your family, and staff healthy as we navigate through this
unprecedented time. We appreciate your membership in NHA, and we look forward to the
day when we can meet in person again.

We are all adjusting business models in the current COVID environment, and the North
Houston Association also is proactively making changes to remain financially strong while
staying true to our mission.

Since the spring NHA staff, like many of you, has been working remotely in accordance with
local and state guidelines. At the same time, the Association’s office lease is due for
renewal. Due to the unpredictable timing of economic recovery, NHA leadership has made
the decision to transition to a long-term remote working environment until we have a
better idea of when in-person meetings and events will again become possible. This decision
will allow NHA to continue its great work while keeping our reserve funds healthy.

We also appreciate the patience and flexibility you have shown as we toggle between in-
person and virtual committee meetings and events. Keep an eye on your email for our
weekly e-blasts and our website for the latest information on all events and meetings. If you
are not receiving our weekly e-mails, please notify NHA staff, as every member contact is on
our distribution list.

This time is unique, and we are all pivoting and adjusting. We are confident that these
lessons learned, and experiences gained will leave us stronger and even more grateful of
our relationships with one another.

Truly thankful for you,

Chris Cotter, PE

Chairman
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